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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL  
 

This notice applies to your car seat 
NHTSA Recall No. 23C002 

 
June 6, 2023 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  
Dorel Juvenile Group, Inc. in the U.S.A. (DJ USA) has decided all models of Safety 1st onBoard 35 SecureTech and 
SecureTech infant base as well as Maxi-Cosi Mico XP, Mico XP Max, and Mico Luxe+ and Maxi-Cosi infant base, that 
include self-retracting lower anchor systems in the base, fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle 
Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 213 “Child Restraint Systems”.  The lower anchors used to secure the child seat base may 
fail allowing the child seat to detach.  A detached child seat may not properly restrain the occupant, increasing the risk 
of injury in a crash. 
 
Please find enclosed the free replacement base, sent in accordance with your registration for the above recall. Please 
refer to your original instruction booklet for installation of your car seat with this replacement base using the LATCH 
system or vehicle belt restraint system.  If you are currently using your car seat with the original recalled base installed 
with the vehicle belt restraint system, please discontinue use, and remove the anchors by cutting the straps as shown 
below.  Once the anchors are removed and deactivated, you may dispose of or recycle the base and connectors.  If you 
have any questions regarding disposition, please consult your local waste management guidelines. 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Again, if you have any questions or concerns regarding this recall, please contact DJ USA by calling 1-877-657-9546 
Monday through Friday from 8am to 5pm EST or email us at ReplacementInfantBase@djgusa.com. 
 
If you are not able to obtain this remedy free of charge or within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit your 
complaint to:  Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE, Washington, 
D.C. 20590 or call the toll free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153) or go to 
http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
Any recall is unfortunate, particularly those affecting children’s products.  DJ USA’s purpose is to create a confident 
parenting journey that nurtures children into a meaningful future – striving for excellence and caring for precious life. 
 
DJ USA sincerely regrets any inconvenience this situation may have caused you. 
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